

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk



Dear Parents/Carers,

Linked to our work this term on 'Heroes and Helpers' as well as next term's topic, 'Adventures and Journeys', the children in Reception classes will be going on their first school trip to Tiny Town Adventures on Thursday 27th March. This is a play centre where the children will be able to work in many different role play areas, acting out roles such as hairdressers, police officers, supermarket assistants and much more.

Tiger class will be going in the morning 9.15-11.30am and the Elephant class will be attending in the afternoon 12.45-3.00pm. Both classes will be at school for lunch and will return to school for normal pick-up time at 3.15pm. All children should still come to school in their school uniform. We will be travelling to the venue by coach.

To cover the cost of the trip we are asking for a contribution of £8.90. This can be paid via your Arbor account. If you have any problems making the payment, please talk to your child's class teacher or the office staff. We would kindly ask that all payments are made by Friday 14th March.

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support. We are very excited for our first school trip together.

The Reception Team

















